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YEAR 2 LEARNS ABOUT AUSTRALIAN ARTISTS
Year 2R have been studying Australian artists and they wanted to show their Ken Done
inspired art work to the man himself.

So they wrote him a letter and sent pictures of their work. They invited him to come and see their
work and they even got a response, that he’s a little busy at the moment.  However, the gallery
sent the class a beautiful poster, addressed to 2R and signed by Ken Done himself.

They were all very excited!  

Mrs Christine Ross
Junior School Teacher - Year 2R
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